
TOWN OF FORESTPORT 

PUBLIC HEARING-LOCAL LAW #1: VIDEOCONFERENCING 

OTTER LAKE FIRE HALL 

13853 State Rte. 28, Forestport, N.Y. 13338 

May 18, 2022 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Forestport will be 

holding a Public Hearing on May 18, 2022, at 6:30 PM at the Otter Lake Fire Hall, 13853 

State Rte.28, Forestport, NY. The Public Hearing is being held to review and accept public 

comments regarding proposed Local Law #1 of 2022 “Allowing members of the Town 

Board, Board of Assessment Review and/or Planning Board to participate in Town 

Meetings via Videoconference from locations outside the Town of Forestport boundary 

lines”. 

 

1. CALL TO ORDER: 

 

2. PLEDGE OF ALLIGIANCE: 

 

3. READ LEGAL NOTICE: 

 

4. PUBLIC COMMENTS: 

 

5. ADJOURNMENT: 
 


